ASNA Requests Gfaht
For Village Projects

A $1,252,000 grant to
develop villages in the
Arctic has been requested

from the Office of Economic
Opportunity by ASNA.

The proposal involves
projects in several villages,
including a guides’ school at
Barrow, a sea mammal and
oil " cannery at Wainwright,
and a radio station at
Barrow. ;

It would prov1de housing:
at PT. Hope and Wainwright,
and aid for the proposed-
move from Anaktuvuk Pass
to Uniat.

The guides’ school  would
eventually be developed into.
a guild, to help hunters and
guides ~get together for
business.

A part~time consultant for
OEO=Prof. Stanley S. Moss,
head of the school of .
graduate social work at
Fresno State College, saw
the plans while he was in
Alaska evaluating . ASCAP,
and he is  reported as
optimistic about the chances
of getting the grant.



